
 

 

 

Friday 22nd April 2022    

May I wish you all a warm welcome back to 
school. I hope you all had a restful Easter break. It 
has been lovely to see all the children back in 
school and ready to learn. We have a busy term 
coming up and this week you receive a separate 
class newsletter, where you will find updated  
information for each class and their learning to be 
covered this half term. As always, letters and  
important information will be emailed out to you 
via ‘Parentmail’. Please check your school emails 
regularly, as we will continue to keep you as  
updated as we can.  

We were excited to receive confirmation, this 
week, of our new Reception children starting in 
September. It is always lovely to welcome new 
children into school but also bittersweet that we 
will soon be waving goodbye to our Year 6  
children! Having said that, the children in Year 6 
have a particularly busy summer term coming up, 
we wish them good luck in their upcoming SATs 
tests, we know you are all working really hard - 
well done!  

Our school field has been a hub of activity over the 
Easter holidays as we have been getting ready for 
planting during this new term. Thank you to LBS 
for their generous donation of a ground cover, 
which has helped us to get things started.  

Thank you to everyone who took part in Earth Day 
this week, you managed to raise a fabulous 
£170.00 which will help go towards new  
recycling bins in school and litter pickers for our 
Eco Warriors. May I also say a big thank you to 
Jayne our school cook for providing a delicious 
meat free lunch for the occasion. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued  
support,  

Mrs Stinchon    

 

Mondays - Karate with Sensei  Simon, 

every Monday  3.30pm - 5pm (Spaces availa-

ble, ring  01535 643129 if you are  

interested) 

Wednesdays - Pro Sport,  Multi-sports  

KS2 3.30 - 4.30pm   

Thursdays - Pro Sport,  Multiskills 

KS1 3.30 - 4.30pm 

Monday 20th April - 20th 
May - Month of reading  

Friday 26th - SATs meeting 
for Y6 parents 8.15am & 3.30pm 

Monday 2nd May -  Bank Holiday  
school closed  

Tuesday 3rd May - Back to school  

Monday 9th - 12th May   

Year 6 SATs week 

Monday 16th - 20th May   

Year 2 SATs week 

Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 
18th - Usborne Book Fair  
3.30-4.00pm - details will follow 

Monday 16th - 20th May - Walk 
to school week  

Friday 27th May  - Jubilee Day 
(wear red, white and blue) 



A BIG thank you to everyone who 

took part in the Bunny Hop this 

year. You managed to raise an 

amazing £219.65 for Pendleside 

Hospice. Well done to all the children for their 

amazing stamina and energy!  

Thank you very much! 

LBS Horticultural Supplies, Cotton Tree 

Lane, Colne  have kindly donated a 

ground cover to the value of £130.00 

towards our Forest School. This will 

help immensely towards getting ready 

for our planting! If you wish to take 

part in your own planting & growing, 

LBS have kindly offered all parents and 

carers of Trawden Forest Primary 

School 10% off all purchases - please 

call in to their store and use the  

discount code below, happy shopping! 

Please help your school! 

We mentioned on the previous newsletter 

that we are hoping to recruit lots of lovely 

parents and carers to help us do some work 

on our school field on Saturday 21st May. 

Any amount of time you can give between 

9.30am and 4pm would be very much  

appreciated. If you can help, please could 

you drop us an email, 

(bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk) or give us a 

ring (01282 865242) to let us know that you 

will be joining us 

- Thanks very 

much! 

Your School Lottery raises 

much needed funds for our 

PTFA. We really appreciate all 

our supporters but we would 

love more! 

If you would to support our PTFA and be in 

with a chance of winning, please visit;    

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/

school/trawden-forest-primary-school 

Thank you to Mrs J Lomax & Mrs Stinchon who 

have kindly donated their lottery winnings 

back to school.  

 

Congratulations to all of our certificate 
winners from the week before the  
Easter break. 

EYFS -  Jacob & Avery 

YR 1 -  Amelia 

YR 2 -  Lucy 

YR 3 -  All of year 3  

YR 4 -  Oliver Wilkinson 

YR 5 -  Emily 

YR 6 -  Ben & Holly  



 

20/4/22—20/5/22 

READING MONTH WITH USBOURNE 

TPFS’s Month of Reading 

w/c 18th April 

Month of reading Launch event – assembly with Wendy  

w/c 25th April 

Let’s get reading week – send a photo of you reading in the most surprising, extreme or strange place to your teacher. 
Prizes to be won! 

Sponsor forms for reading sent home (all information will be attached!) 

w/c 2nd May 

Design a poster to encourage people to read, all displayed in our school library – prizes to be won! 

w/c 9th May 

Sponsored read week with Usbourne – a prize for a KS1 class and a KS2 class to be won for which class reads for the 
longest amount of time! 

w/c 16th May 

Usbourne Book fair 

Tuesday 17th May 3:15-4pm – YR and KS1 pupils 

Wednesday 18th May 3:15-4pm -  KS2 pupils 

This half term we are thrilled to be holding a ‘Month of Reading’ event across school in 
conjunction with Wendy  Pollard, our local Usbourne Books Representative. We want to develop a real buzz 
about reading across the school, and will be exploring lots of ways to do so. Our team of librarians have come 
up with lots of ideas, including book cafes, introducing our ‘reading suitcase’ to lunchtimes, a range of                            
competitions and having reading buddy sessions to encourage anyone and everyone to pick up a book and 
read. In addition, the librarians wish to develop our library by selecting fresh, interesting and inspiring books 
for everyone to read. With this in mind, we have decided to hold a sponsored reading event. Your child should 
read for as long as they can in school and at home, jot down how many minutes on the reading log form across 
the week, and collect sponsorship to add to our school total. If you able to donate, any amount  however small 
or large, please do as every penny will go towards buying new books for schools. Please see the accompanying 
letter and the list of dates below for just some of the amazing activities happening within school. 

Our little library, which is on the KS2 yard, will be open once again every Monday and Thursday after school for 
you and your child to borrow books and enjoy the gift of reading. 

Our librarians are underway writing letters to local companies to ask for their support and will do a superb job 
this half term. If you would like to help, which could be in money, time or ideas, please get in touch with the 
office or Mrs Dixon as many hands make light work! 

We need your help! 

If you have any preloved books which are gathering dust on a shelf or your child has grown out of, please                    
consider sending them in to our school for a new lease of life! Either drop them off at our office or your child 
may bring them to Mrs Dixon’s Year 5 class. Our librarians will take the lead and organise your wonderful 
books into either our ‘book suitcase’ or our library. Alternatively, pop your spare books into our little library so 
that they can find a brand new home. 


